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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Monday 29th March 2021  

Year 4 

Maths – This week the children will complete an end of term Maths assessment.  The 

lessons will focus on the paper and any wholeclass gaps that are identified. If there is time, 

Year 4 will start the number facts module.   

English – This week the children will write one final playscript, independently.  They will 

then have time to practise and perform some of their plays.   

Foundation – This week we will continue with our rivers topic; this will extend into the new 

term.  In Science the children will investigate insulators and conductors.  They will create 

their own switch to add to an electrical circuit.   During PE this week we will play tag rugby.  I 

am also hoping there will be some time for Easter art.  

Homework 

Reading books will go home on Monday with the new colour spelling lists.  The colour 

spellings will not be tested for several weeks as class spelling lists will resume after the 

Easter holidays.  Children are encouraged to read as much as possible over Easter.  Children 

who bring in book reviews (written or typed) will receive golden points.   

It has been an absolute pleasure to be back in the classroom with your children.  I hope you 

all have a relaxing Easter break and I look forward to starting a full term, in school, with Year 

4 and making their final TSS weeks memorable.  

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Helen Dewar 


